
WANDSWORTH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

 
CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 

 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the auditors for the Wandsworth Borough Council, Ernst & 
Young LLP, have concluded their audit of the Council’s Statement of Accounts for the year 
ended 31st March 2016 (including the Wandsworth Pension Fund). 
 
The Statement of Accounts, incorporating the auditor’s certificate and opinion, is available 
for inspection by any local government elector at the Town Hall, Wandsworth High Street, 
SW18 2PU between 9.30 a.m. and 4.30 p.m. on any normal working day.   
 
Copies of the above documents (or extracts therefrom) shall be supplied, on payment of £5 
per full copy, to any such local government elector at the elector’s request.  Application 
should be made initially to the Chief Accountant at the above address or by email to 
corporatefinance@wandsworth.gov.uk.  
 
The statement of accounts is also available to view on the Council's website at 
http://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/downloads/file/11819/statement_of_accounts_201516 
 
 
P MARTIN 
Chief Executive  
Wandsworth Borough Council 
Town Hall 
Wandsworth High Street 
LONDON SW18 2PU 
 
www.wandsworth.gov.uk 

 

 
 
 
Dated this 5th day of October 2016. 
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